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SEATTLE, March 19, 2016 – Boeing’s thoughts and prayers are with the families and friends of those on board
flydubai flight FZ981.

Under the direction of the U.S. National Transportation Safety Board, Boeing is launching a team and will serve
as technical advisor to the investigating authority in charge, the Russian Interstate Aviation Committee (IAC).

In accordance with the international protocol governing aviation accident investigations, all inquiries about the
investigation must be directed to the IAC.
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